
 

Press release 
30 August 2023 

Daniel Tellberg strengthens group management 
team as Finance Director of SBB 

Samhällsbyggnadsbolaget i Norden AB (publ) ("SBB") strengthens its group management by appointing 
Daniel Tellberg as Finance Director. Daniel Tellberg currently holds the position of interim Head of 
Group Accounting and will take on his new role from the 1st of September. Daniel Tellberg will gradually 
take over responsibilities from the departing CFO Eva-Lotta Stridh. With this change, the current 
recruitment process for a new CFO ends. 

“With his experience, Daniel has been very valuable in his current role and it is therefore pleasing that he 
now strengthens the management team as Finance Director. Daniel is a welcome addition in the work of 
building the future SBB.” says Leiv Synnes, CEO of SBB. 

“During the year I have gotten to know SBB and the forward-leaning attitude at the company. I therefore 
look forward to being part of the continued journey and in this new role contribute to equip SBB for the 
future.” says Daniel Tellberg, incoming Finance Director at SBB. 

Daniel Tellberg has held the role of interim Head of Group Accounting at SBB since the turn of the year. 
Before taking up his current role at SBB, he was interim Head of Group Accounting at Magnolia Bostad. 
He has a background as a controller at several listed companies such as Atrium Ljungberg and Viaplay 
Group as well as experience from auditing and consulting roles at EY and Deloitte. Daniel Tellberg has an 
MBA in Accounting & Auditing from Stockholm University. 

For further information, please contact: 
Helena Lindahl, Treasury director & IR, ir@sbbnorden.se 

Samhällsbyggnadsbolaget i Norden AB (publ) (SBB) is the Nordic region’s leading property company in 
social infrastructure. The Company’s strategy is to long term own and manage social infrastructure 
properties in the Nordics and rent regulated residential properties in Sweden, and to actively work with 
property development. Through SBB’s commitment and engagement in community participation and 
social responsibility, municipalities and other stakeholders find the Company an attractive long-term 
partner. The Company’s series B shares (ticker SBB B) and D shares (ticker SBB D) are listed on Nasdaq 
Stockholm, Large Cap. Further information about SBB is available at www.sbbnorden.se. 


